From: Lindsay Graham [mailto:LDGraham@iinet.net.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 4:09 PM

To: Mike Graham <MikeGraham007@gmail.com>; Ralph Graham <rgoz747dx@ozemail.com.au>; Craig Croxton
<croxton@hotkey.net.au>; Geoffrey Graham <geoffrey@dinkumoz.com.au>; Penny Graham <PennyG@aapt.net.au>
Subject: Katherine LONGLEY

Katherine is the daughter of our first cousin Trish Longley (nee Swinson) and her husband Rob. Trish is the twin daughter
of Dorothy Swinson (nee Walker), one of my mother's older sisters.

Sadly, Katherine died in Rockhampton (where she lived) last Wednesday -- possibly from a drug overdose. She was 36
years old. Because an autopsy is necessary, there is not yet a definite date for her funeral, but it will be in Rockhampton,
probably on Monday 18 Dec 2017.

Trish and Rob live in Sydney and a Memorial Service will be held there on Wed, 3 Jan 2018. Unfortunately, Penny and I will
be on our way back from Adelaide that day so will not be able to attend.

Trish and Rob's contact details are:

4 Inala Place, NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101
Tel. (02) 9913 1617
Email yelgnol@optusnet.com

Katherine's partner Graham ALLEN (they'd been together for about 10 years) died in early October 2016 -- he had serious
problems with blood clots and had a leg amputated about 2 months before his death. Katherine has a daughter Kalia who
will be 21 next March. Kalia was adopted out and lives with her adoptive parents in Eden, NSW.

To round out the family background, Katherine has a younger sister Julie who lives in Sydney with her partner (husband?)
Scott Taylor.

It was Don Maclean (husband of Judy, the other Swinson twin) who rang me with the news, and I've spoken to Trish today
to convey our sympathy.

It's never right for our children to go before we dofz (-
Love to all,

Lindsay





